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H u n t ’ s  C a t c h - U p  

From the Principal’s Desk: 

R. B. HUNT ELEMENTARY 

October 10, 2014 

Important Dates 

Early Release 
Every Wednesday 
 
Character Counts 
 
SAC Meeting 
 
Fall Festival 
 
Teacher Planning 
              No School 
 
Individual Picture  
Day 
 
Parade of 
           Characters 
 
PTAO Meeting 
 
 
Exploring STEM 
        Science Night 
 
 

1:50 
 
 
Oct. 14 
 
Oct. 21 
 
Oct. 23 
 
Oct. 24 
 
 
Oct. 28 
 
 
Oct. 31 
 
 
Nov. 5  
           2:00 
 
Nov. 13 
 

Students of the Week 
First Grade:  Isabelle Ottilo, LaniRei Decker, Alexandra Herz, Brett Belloni, Reese Garrision, Scarlett 
Jordan, Logan Murray, Reed Bray 
Second Grade: Lydia Jones, Sophie Moon Andriano, Sarah Douglas, Gareth Tutten, Kinga Brihammer, 
Everett DeSanctis, Abigail Moore, Giavanni Perotti, Chase Sellers 
Third Grade: Zander Herzog, Thomas Corboy, Jack Harris-Hynes, Christina Conn, David Bush, Lana 
Dauth, Dane Eastman 
Fourth Grade: Stephen Foster, T. K. Cantrell,  Aurora Ward, Mark Harvey, Mahaley Dodson, Tyler 
Creekmore, Morgan Kelley, Bella Doan  
Fifth Grade: Noah Getsinger, Emma Ramey, Zach Albright, Mattie Anderson, Baker Wilcox, Bella Solis
-Jebbia, Kaidence Hoard, Alexa Conroy 

School Access 

Applications 

Please remind your ex-

tended families that they 

must be pre-approved 

for building access to 

come into the building 

for any reason, including 

lunch time visits, class 

plays and parent confer-

ences. Applications can 

take up to six weeks to 

process.  

The Character Parade is 

only three weeks from 

TODAY!  Yikes. We 

wouldn’t want families 

to miss it because they 

don’t have access. 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

I would like to thank the St. Augustine Fire Department, Bob Growick, Fire Marshal and Fire-

fighters Eddie Drozd and Brooks Stephens for spending time with our Kindergarten, First grade 

and Second grade students reviewing and practicing fire safety procedures. October 4th- 10th is 

Fire Prevention week. I would also remind parents that it is a good time to review your family 

safety plan and check your smoke alarms. We want to keep our island safe! I would also like to 

invite students in grades 1 through 4 to participate in the poster contest sponsored by the city, 

details are on the back of the catch-up. 

Congratulations to Peyton Crevasse. She has joined our Principal’s Million Word Club!  We have 

several students getting close.  Keep up the great reading! 

Do you like to bake? The faculty will be having a bake sale as part of the Fall Festival.  We are 

asking for donations of singly wrapped cookies, brownies or other treats to sell.  All proceeds will 

go to our media department to purchase student books and materials.  Items can be dropped off 

Thursday, October 23rd in the front office. Thank you in advance for your support.   

The girl scouts held a parent information night last evening.  If you were unable to attend, and 

want more information on all the Girl Scout programs, please contact Beth Osburn at 

st.johnssum@gmail.com. 

The BIG thank you to Irena Logan for helping set up the volunteers for the health screenings, 

and to the following volunteers who helped make them go so smoothly; Donna Thomas, Amy Gibbs, 

Lori Herz, Katie Crevasse, Audrey Blakeley, Sarah Gay, and Nicole Pece. Thank you Nurse Dray-

ovitch, Ms. Olivia, Mrs. King, Mr. Kledzick and Ms. Petty for making sure our students in kinder-

garten, first and third grades are healthy and can see and hear properly. These screenings often 

catch problems that can get in the way of our children learning.   

Have a Great Weekend- We will see you, ready to learn, on Monday! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

mailto:st.johnssum@gmail.com


Business Partner News 
R. B. Hunt thanks Lighthouse Prep for their 
support of the good things happening here at 
Hunt and we also thank and welcome our new-
est Principal’s List Donor, Salt Life Food Shack. 

125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Calling All Artists! 

St. Augustine Fire Department Fire Prevention Poster Contest 

Entries are due by Thursday October 23 and must meet these guidelines. 

 Posters must be on standard size poster paper (22 x 28) 

 Poster must be done by the student only 

 Any student whose parent is a St. Augustine         
      firefighter is not eligible. 

 Poster may be drawn, pasted, painted or colored. 

 Posters need to be turned in to front office by  
      Thursday October 23rd for school judging. 

 Four posters will be entered in the City contest from R. B. Hunt 

Lighthouse Café:  October 13 - October 17                         Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Monday– Entrée: Chicken Quesadilla Max or  Max Cheese Sticks, broccoli, mandar in oranges, milk. 

Tuesday-Entrée: Cheese/Pepperoni Calzonettes or Crunchy Beef Tacos, corn, pears, milk. 

Wednesday-Entrée: Chicken Nuggets or Fajita Chicken Salad, cherry tomato & celery dippers, baked beans, fresh apple slices, roll, milk.  

Thursday-Entrée: Pasta & Meatballs or Fajita Chicken Wrap, spinach & romaine salad, sweet peas, strawberries, milk.                       

Friday– Entrée: BBQ Chicken or  Cheese/Pepperoni Pizza Wedge, steamed car rots, green beans, choice of 100%  juice, milk. 

 

Assistant Principal’s Math Club 
 

Level One: Kaden Nelson, Robert Koliner, 
Lawrence LaSasso, Ethan Pius, Alyssa Wihbey, 
Sam Wolff  

Level Two: William Camp  

 

 
 

Anastasia Island  

Friends of the Library Book Sale  
 

Thursday, October 9 @ 10 am-8 pm 

Friday, October 10 @ 10 am-6 pm 

Saturday, October 11 @ 10 am-5 pm 
Parade of Characters 10/31 

What character are you? 

Easy ways to help R. B. Hunt! 

Target 
Shop at Target. Register your Target Red Card 

or Target Debit Card and a portion of every 

purchase is donated to R. B. Hunt. 

Kangaroo Filling Station 
Fill up your tank at the Spirit Pump at the Kan-

garoo Station near Publix. Kangaroo will make 

a donation for every gallon of gas purchased 

on Pump #3. 

Amazon.com 
Shop on Amazon.com. When you shop on Am-
azon, use the following address to have a por-
tion of your purchase donated to R. B. Hunt. 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3040043  

 

If you have been craving Pringles, here is your excuse!  Mrs. Burge’s 

class needs Pringles cans for a class project. Please just send them in 

with your student and we will get them to Mrs. Burge’s students. 

St. Johns County Recreation & Parks 

Youth Basketball League 

Do you have a son or daughter between the 

ages of 7 and 14 who just can't stop bounc-

ing that basketball? Would you like a way 

for them to develop their basketball skills? 

Then join the SJC Recreation and Parks 

Department Youth Basketball League. We 

run co-ed developmental leagues for chil-

dren ages 7 & 8, and competitive leagues 

for boys and girls ages 9-14. Registration 

opens October 1 and ends November 1, 

team tryouts will be held November 2. 

Registration fee is $30 visit sjcfl.us/youth 

for details or contact Brian James at (904)

209-0365 or bjames@sjcfl.us 

 

The Book Fair is coming! 

November 2 - 7 

R. B. Hunt’s Fall Festival Arm Bands for Sale                   

All you can play arm bands are available for $8.00 each. 

Student: _____________________________________ 

Teacher:_____________________________________  

     Arm Bands: _______ x $8.00 =__________  
     

Checks payable to R. B. Hunt or exact amount in cash.  
The deadline for arm band orders is October 17th.

 

We DO have 

school on 

Monday. 
 

Enjoy your  

weekend! 

St. Augustine Maritime Heritage Foundation Festival                 

Fountain of Youth      October 18th & 19th       9:00AM – 5:00PM 

Boat Building, Model Boat Racing, Maritime Crafts, Old Fashion Field Games, 

Food, Educational Exhibits, Maritime Lectures and Live Entertainment 

2014 Pumpkin Carving Contest 

Prizes will be given for the top 3 vote 

getters and to the pumpkins judged to be 

the scariest, the funniest and the most 

creative! Bring your pumpkins on the 

morning of the Fall Festival...Oct 23!  

Sending money to school? 
 

Please be sure to put it in an 

envelope with student name, 

teacher name and what the 

money is for!  Thank you. 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3040043
http://www.sjcfl.us/Recreation/Youth/basketball.aspx
http://www.sjcfl.us/Recreation/Youth/basketball.aspx
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